Diane Bublitz

I support changes to the permits required for the spreading of manure from large feedlots. It makes
sense that the operators of feedlots take responsibility for safely disposing of the waste products of
their business. We need to protect our ground water from the sources of pollution. It is much less
expensive to keep pollution out of our water than to remove it once the water is polluted. These
regulations put the responsibility for protecting ground water where it belongs, on the businesses
that cause the pollution.



